
 
 

PORT NOTICE TO MARINERS 

 

NO. 05 of 2017 

 

Rally for Shelterbox. 

 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Prince of Wales Pier, Falmouth 

to St Mawes leg of the Rally for Shelterbox event will take place on 

Saturday 20
th 

May 2017.  

 

The leg will entail 30 to 45 participants sailing or rowing from Prince of 

Wales pier to St Mawes and is estimated to commence at 0700 and take 

about 1.5 hours. 

 

Mariners are requested to navigate with particular caution during this 

period and are reminded of Falmouth Harbour Bye-Law 13 

https://www.falmouthharbour.co.uk/wp/wp-content/uploads/30-130-01-

FHC-Byelaws.pdf   which requires masters of small craft to avoid 

obstructing or impeding racing vessels. 
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